
To:   Steve McCutchen   
E-Mail:   smccutchen@oceusnetworks.com
From:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   January 27, 2012

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We only grant STA applications for 6 months.  If you need more than six months then we will need you to
withdraw this application and file for a regular license using the form 442.  If you only need six months or
less then please adjust the dates of operation.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   January 27, 2012 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     16027


